
Please be advised that Johnson Road will be CLOSED for a Culvert Replacement between Bentpath Line and Haggerty Road on 
Aug 14/25 from approximately 8:00am until 3:00pm. 

The closure will be approximately 800M south of Bentpath Line. 

Property  1332 Johnson Road will be assessible from Bentpath Line  

Property 1243 Johnson Rodd will be assessible from Haggerty Road 
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